
OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

An expression of sympathy is sent to Charles and Lois Isaac in the death of their son Terry 

Isaac who died October 4th. Address for Charles and Lois: 222 Oddville Ave. Terry is also 

survived by sister Donna (Charlie) Biancke, their address is: 517 E. Pike and sister Heather 

(Kevin) Crump, their address: 140 Mudlick Rd. 

 

 

Gene Harp, brother of Joan Hobday passed away October 2nd. Address for Kenneth and Joan 

Hobday is: 6013 Oddville Sunrise Rd. 

 

 

A note of sympathy is sent to Judy Stephens and family in the death of her niece  

Jenelle Sparks who died October 1st. Judy's address is 312 E. Pike St 

 

 

Kelly Kendall is recuperating from knee surgery. Her address is 560 E. Pike St. 

 

Gary Dearborn was admitted to UK due to pneumonia.  
 

Riley Moses is recuperating from oral surgery. Her address is: 649 Ky Hwy 1743 

 

Garrett Dawson is recuperating from knee surgery. His address is 147 Chelsea Dr. 

 

Please keep the families in your thoughts and prayers. 

 

****************************************************************** 

October is Minister Appreciation Month. Please take the time to let our ministers know 

how much you appreciate the time and care they share with us all. 

 

Dr. Larry W. Bishop            103 Rebel Hill 

 

Dr. Tim Teater                     626 Waits Rd 

 

Brad Allison                        81 Chelsea Dr 

 

Pam Henson                        5960 Ky Hwy 1842 N 

 

Marilynn Bell                      75 Cherry Lane 

 

BIRTHDAY: 

Ruby Mallory will celebrate her 100th birthday on November 1st. They are asking for her to 

receive 100 birthday cards! You can send the cards to: Grand Haven, 105 Rodgers Park. 

 

 

It is a great time to send cards to our members that are in nursing homes or confined to 

home due to the pandemic 

 

 

***************************************************************** 

 

                                            

Sermon Series     "The Trees of Fall" 

 

October 18th:       "The Chestnut Tree" 

                                 Anne Frank 

                                 Daniel 3: 19-27 

 

October 25th:         "The Red Maple Tree" 

                                   Henry David Thoreau 

                                   Mark 8: 23-25 

 

 

November 1st:         "The English and Bur Oak Tree" 

                                  Jesse Owens, Mark Twain 

                                  II Corinthians 9: 6-15 

 

 

November 8th:          "The Birch Tree" 

                                    Robert Frost 

                                    Ephesians 2: 11-22 

 

 

November 15th:        "The Water Oak Tree" 

                                     Helen Keller 

                                     I Samuel 18: 1-5 

 

November 22nd:        "Trees from Literature" 

                                      Luke 17: 11-19 

 



 

 
THE 

CYNTHIANA CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

NEWS 

 
PLEASE NOTE: 

 

I know some of you do not have  

access to the internet and cannot  

listen to the sermon. The church will  

provide a CD player and a copy of  

the sermon on CD if you would like  

to have one, just call the church  

office, 234-5332. 

 

 

Also, if you do have internet and do  

not receive my emails or text  

message, you can go to our website,  

www.cynthianachristianchurch.com  

and go to the newsletter to see   

updated church information, and then  

click on 2019 2020 archived services  

to hear the sermon. 

 

 

The church also has a Facebook  

page and a YouTube channel. If you  

have any questions, please call the  

church office, 234-5332. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Dr. Larry Bishop, Minister 

Brad Allison, Youth Director 

Pam Henson, Choir Director/Pianist 

Marilynn Bell, Organist 

Kathy Brown, Secretary 

Sherry Judy, Financial Assistant 

 

859-234-5332 or 859-234-5339 

Website: www.cynthianachristianchurch.com 

Email: ccc@cynthianachristianchurch.com 

 

 

 

Email: cynchrist 

 

 

website: cynthianachristianchurch.com 

email: cynchristch@setel.com 
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Minister’s Message: 
     When I was growing up I was a New York Yankee fan. During the summer I spent hours on 

my grandparent’s farm.  In the side yard, I spent hours throwing rubber balls against a huge 

chimney. I was Mickey Mantle, Roger Maris and Yogi Berra. I robbed many people of home 

runs as I went against the fence in Granny’s side yard. Then I was a Braves fan when they had a 

minor league team in Pulaski, Virginia. My dad took me to as many games as I wanted to go to. 

I was then Joe Adcock, Johnny Logan, and Warren Spahn. Then my uncle George took me to 

the hardware store one day and bought my Johnny Temple glove, thus changing my allegiance 

to the Reds. I did not know at the time that I would have the chance to live close to Cincinnati 

and see the Big Red Machine. In those years to follow I was able to view the skills of Pete Rose, 

Johnny Bench, Tony Perez and my favorite little Joe Morgan. 

     Joe Morgan the best second baseman in the post Jackie Robinson era, died Sunday at his 

California home, at the age of 77. I could tell you about all of his baseball accolades, five -time 

gold glover, World Series hero, and many more accomplishments. But I choose to tell you about 

Joe Morgan and his daughter Angela. In 2015 Morgan learned he had a form of cancer that 

would leave him predisposed to Leukemia.. His condition was serious enough that he needed a 

bone marrow transplant. Many years earlier, Angela Morgan, her name at the time, had placed 

her name on the National Donor Registry. She had forgotten she had volunteered to help 

someone in need. One day she was called upon to do so. She worried about her father’s 

condition and wondered if his donor would be located. To make a long story short, Angela 

discovered she was a match for her dad. Due to her gift to her dad, he received four more years 

to be with her and his family. 

     We might not know it, but we have many gifts to share with those around us. We can share 

with others the gifts of love and joy, patience and peace, affirmation and acceptance, hope and 

optimism. We should not be waiting any longer. Look around you and see members of your 

family, your family of friends, and those you do not even know and be a life-giver. 

                                                                                          ………Larry 

 

 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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